
31 October 2023 

ATTY. HERNANDO T. CABRERA
Administrator
LIGHT RAIL TRANSIT AUTHORITY (LRTA)
1st Floor, Line 2 Depot Marcos Highway, Pasig City

Acknowledgement Receipt
Letter
Date:

25 October 2023

Re: [E] Letter from LRTA to GCG Submitting of its
3rd Quarterly Monitoring Reports (PES Form
4)

The said document was officially received by the Governance Commission on 31
October 2023 and has been forwarded to the responsible GCG Officer for appropriate
action.

To follow-up for further action on the document, you may contact us through telephone
numbers (02) 5328-2030 or (02) 5318-1000. Please cite the GCG Document
Management System (DMS) Barcode Number: 0-0110-31-10-2023-023908.

This receipt is computer generated and does not require signature.

Received by:

Signature over Printed Name Date and Time

PRIVACY NOTICE: Any or all personal data you provided will only be used to process your transaction with the GCG and for
other compatible purposes. All collected data will be kept secure and confidential, unless otherwise authorized by law. They will
be disposed of as soon as the purpose for their use has been achieved. Only aggregate or anonymized data shall be subject to
further processing. We respect your rights under the Data Privacy Act. Should you wish to invoke any such rights in relation to
our processing of your personal data, or have questions or clarifications relative to privacy and data protection, you may contact
the GCG – Data Privacy Team at privacy@gcg.gov.ph. You may lodge your complaint or submit an incident report form in the
same email address.
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